
ALGONQUIN
SHRINE CLUB

NEWSLETTER
 Executive Meeting

September 14, 2016 10:00 AM - Wilberforce Legion
NOTE: DATE CHANGE

General Meeting
September 20, 2016 - Wilberforce Legion

Zem Zem 6:00 PM - Dinner 6:30 PM
Ladies Welcome at all meetings

Box 203, Bancroft, ON  K0L 1C0

September 2016

October 23rd – 

November 6th

Potentates 

Caribbean Cruise

(Details in 

Papyrus)

WINTER PARADES

November 25th

Haliburton, ON.

November 26th

Minden, ON.

UPCOMING
EVENTS

“All that we do as Shriners … we do for our kids.”

Nobles and Ladies,

I trust most of you had a wonderful Summer. For those of you who 
like heat, well it was your year. It is good to hear that Noble David 
Reeves is on the mend. Best wishes for a speedy recovery to those 
who have suffered illness over our Summer break.

Our Canada Day Parade in Apsley ended up as a wet one. 
Haliburton's August 3rd parade delivered much better weather. At 
our Maynooth parade the good weather continued. All parades 
have been well attended by Nobles, the ATV Unit and our new 
Clown Unit. Thank you all for your participation. A well attended 
event brings nice exposure to our Shrine efforts. Our new Clown 
Unit seems to get a lot of attention with many requests for photo 
opportunities with the crowds.

The Golf tournament was another great success this summer. I 
didn't get a chance to thank the organizers at the event so please 
accept our “Thanks” for a job well done. The amount raised should 
be available at our September meeting.

Looking forward to seeing all of you at our September meeting 
where Community Services and Media Relations Officer Tim 
Negus of the Ontario Provincial Police will give us a presentation 
on scams and frauds we should be aware of. Get your questions 
ready. It should be an interesting evening.

Noble John Deak,
President

FROM THE PRESIDENT’S DESK . . .       

EXECUTIVE
President

John DEAK
(705)488-1110

jadenterprises@sympatico.ca

I.P.P.
Wayne WIGGINS

(613)334-1245
waywel@sympatico.ca

1st Vice
Jim WILLIAMS
(613)332-8027

jimwilliams414@sympatico.ca

2nd Vice
Eric MUELLER
(613)338-3405

emueller406@gmail.com

Secretary
Dave EARLE
(613)334-7455

shrinesec@gmail.com

Treasurer
Dean LINTON
(613)339-2711

dj.linton@live.ca

Chaplain
Barry ROBB

(705)489-1306
brobb@bell.net

Directors
Jim BURKE

Barry CROSS
Vaughn LLOYD

Ron MARK
Ed OTTO

Auditors
Larry DONALDSON

Eric MUELLER

Ambassador
Sean COOK

(613)332-5732
seancook@sympatico.ca

Ambassador Emeritus
Jerry HOWARTH Sr

(613)339-2062
jerrymhowarth@sympatico.ca



 "FROM THE DESK 

                    OF YOUR AMBASSADOR”

Nobles and Ladies;

Greetings from our Ill Sir Al Barry and his Lady Jackie.

I hope you all passed the summer well. The last of the summer parades is this weekend in 
Maynooth.  Hope to see many of you there.

The Spartan Games to date in recognition of the Shrine Volunteers has donated over $5000 to 
the Montreal Hospital. Donations are based on the number of volunteers that participate in 
helping with the event.

The "Shrine Village" website has been reworked with new material and a more user friendly 
format.

Elections are approaching. Step up and assist your club.

The Christmas Cake sales will start soon and Dean and Ron could use your help.

Hope to see you at the September meeting.

Noble Ambassador
Sean Cook

The Chaplain’s Corner

I trust the G.A.O.T.U. has looked  favourably  upon you and your loved ones over the summer.  
As we return to our fall meetings let us continue our  resolve  to work on behalf of the shrine 
hospitals in support of the children who depend upon the work we do.
We ask the most high to bless those nobles and their families who are in distress and especially 
pray for Noble Dave Reeves that he may have a complete recovery.

 Noble Barry

Public Relations
Noble Charles Mullett

Dinner Reservations
Chairman

Noble Ed Otto    

Membership and
News Letter

Noble Dave Earle Secretary
Noble John Deak President
Noble Barry Robb Chaplain

Noble Charles Mullet
 Public Relations

100 Million Dollar Club
Noble Frank Wilson

Sick and Visiting
All Algonquin Shrine Club

Members

Lottery Tickets
Noble Larry Donaldson

Hospital 
 Noble Ron Mark
Noble Barry Robb

Noble Frank Wilson
Noble Charles Mullett 

Noble Eric Mueller
 

Christmas Cakes
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COMMITTEES

“All that we do as Shriners … we do for our kids.”

Shriners Hospital for Children – Montreal
October 14-15, 2016

See, learn and experience what the greatest
 philanthropy in the world is all about.

You'll be proud to be a Shriner!

Bus will leave the IGA parking lot in Bancroftat 
9:00 am sharp on Friday, October 14, 2016.

Please be there before hand to check luggage and 
have best choice of seats.

Thanks for your co-operation.



SICK AND VISITING

The following Nobles and Ladies have suffered illness and health 

issues during the summer:

Noble Dave REEVES suffered a major heart attack and required 

surgery to repair five blockages. During his hospitalization he further 

suffered a collapsed lung. He is currently at home now.

Lady Dolly MARLOWE was hospitalized in July but is currently at 

home and appears to be doing well.

Lady Sue ROBB has suffered a setback with her battle with cancer 

and is undergoing chemotherapy.

Noble Boyd DONALDSON in Belleville hospital  for treatment of 

polyps on his stomach and internal bleeding.
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